13¢ Awarua Cres
Orakei, Auckland
07 May 2008
David Hope Builders Ltd
9a Pierce Rd
Milford
North Shore City

Dear David

I would like to express my thanks for the great job you and your team have done in
completing the extensions to our property in Remuera Rd. In particular we are
delighted with the quality of the work, attention to detail, the high level of
communication and the helpful way you dealt with issues that arose.

As an engineer I was also impressed by the level of appreciation that you showed on
the critical design and construction elements of the project. You clearly take a high
level of pride in your job and this is reflected in the excellent workmanship that you
and your colleagues have provided. ‘

I have greatly enjoyed working with you on this project and look forward to future
opportunities to utilise your skills. I would be happy to recommend you to others
seeking high quality residential structures.

Petef Millar




